
Our ref: LBN/SCR

24th March 2022

Dear Year 10-13 Students and Parent/Carer,

TPS Apprenticeship Fair 2022

The Priory school is hosting an Apprenticeship Fair on Thursday 28th April from 6-8pm.  There will be a
number of different companies attending that you and your child can talk to about the Apprenticeships they
offer.  This is available to all students and their parents/carers in Years 10-13.

Below are some examples of the companies that will be attending:

If you would like to attend this event that The Priory School has kindly invited us to please complete the
following google form – TPS Apprenticeship Fair April 2022

Yours faithfully

Ms Balchin
Head of Careers & PSHE

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
─────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY
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